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Myself, along with many Oregonians are incredibly disappointed with the barage of 

unconstitutional legislation thrown at us from our elected officials. Instead of making 

laws to keep the public safe and target crime, they introduce laws in an attempt to 

disarm and deprive Americans of the same liberties our founders and veterans fought 

and bled for. Stripping law abiding citizens of our rights that are endowed upon us by 

our creator and enshrined in our constitution. Whoever introduced this bill should be 

held legally accountable and prosecuted to the fullest extent of the law for the attempt 

to deprive united states citizens of their God given rights and abusing their power to 

push politically biased laws that will do nothing but negatively impact Oregonians and 

costing some of them their lives. If you were truly concerned about the mental health 

problems within our beautiful state you would provide mental health services not 

unconstitutionally deprive Americans of our liberties. This bill is nothing more than the 

usual democratic solution to everything instead of solving the problem at its source 

just impose illogical nonsense legislation to steal the rights of honest working 

Americans who pay your salary. Enough is enough, we are getting pretty sick and 

tired and eventually our votes will start to show how fed up we are. 


